
Rotary Jet
A Spray Processor with
many advanced features
making an ideal upgrade
to a Bubble Etch Tank.

Etches PCBs in less 
than 90 seconds! 
3-4 times faster than a
Bubble Etch Tank.

10" x 12" (254 x 305 mm)
Board capacity

New Board Holder
Takes multiple small
boards, (see over). 
Low profile design
means less etchant or
developer collects on
board holder keeping
processing cleaner.

Digital timer controls
processing time

As the board is not
immersed in liquid, there
is no over-processing after
completion. This makes
over-etching very difficult.

Digital temperature
control
Set & control temperatures
accurately.

Transparent case design
Panels can be examined
after processing without
removing.

Integral Spray 
Wash Tank
Washes the entire board
holder to keep whole
etching process clean.
Fitted with adjustable
spray bars.

Developer or Etcher
As well as etching the
unit can be used to
develop photoresists.

Bottom drain with
secure fastening
No syphoning necessary.

Splash hopper included
Helps to contain
chemistry to aid clean
processing.

Safety cut-out on lid
Motor cuts off if lid is
raised during etching.

Optional Base Unit
available
Places the top of the
processing tank at an
efficient working height
of 110cm, (see over).

Mega Electronics Limited,
Mega House,
Grip Industrial Estate,
Linton, Cambridge CB1 6NR

Tel: +44 (0) 1223 893900
Fax: +44 (0) 1223 893894
Email: sales@megauk.com
Internet: www.megauk.com

‘Rotary Jet’ 
Spray 
Etch/Developer

NEW NEW
NEW NEW
NEW NEW



Mega Electronics Limited,
Mega House,
Grip Industrial Estate,
Linton, Cambridge CB1 6NR

Tel: +44 (0) 1223 893900
Fax: +44 (0) 1223 893894
Email: sales@megauk.com
Internet: www.megauk.com

Integral 
Spray wash

New board holder

Takes several small boards
or one panel to 10" x 12"

Digital Temperature
Control

Digital Timer
Control

Optional Base Unit

Bottom Drain. 
No syphoning

5 Litre reservoir with
low level sensor

Clear sides 
for easy 
inspection

450mm

360mm

440mm

650mm


